CORRESPONDENCE

9/23/2020

DOCUMENT NO. 08705-2020
Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:21 AM

To: ‘Dorothy Karl'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Good Morning, Dorothy Karl

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials

regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of Dorothy Karl

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 12:34 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Sep 22, 2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC
FL

Dear Florida PSC PSC,

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making
ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as
increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.

September 23, 2020



RE: Docket number 20200092-E1
To Whom It May Concern:

As a Florida Power and Light Company customer for close to twenty years, | urge the Florida Public Service Commission
(PSC) to deny enactment of the proposed Storm Protection Plan (SPP). It seems to be a way to increase profits of the
four major electric utility companies in Florida without significantly improving response time and electric restoration
after storms.

Further, the timing of this decision could not be worse. | am stretched to the max due to the COVID pandemic and
cannot afford the proposed additional cost for storm related services.

| will be immensely disappointed in the PSC if it rules in favor of the electric utility companies. They stand to gain $12-
billion in profits which is obscene during a worldwide pandemic when millions of Americans are out of work

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Karl

140 Johntry Trail
Hawthorne, FL 32640-6250

Sincerely,

Ms. Dorothy Karl

140 Johntry Trail
Hawthorne, FL 32640-6250
(352) 682-6110
doriekf@yahoo.com





